Appendix J: Bachelors program application / admission / matriculation
statistics

We enclose the College of Engineering departmental admissions reports for the two most
recent quarters: Spring Quarter 1999 and Autumn Quarter 1999.

Many students apply simultaneously to our Computer Science and Computer Engineering
programs, and our students share most classes. Thus, you should totally ignore the columns
labeled “CompE” and “CSci” and refer only to the column labeled “CSE,” from which
duplicates have been removed. (A number of students apply to our programs in several
consecutive quarters; without a lot of work it’s simply impossible to accurately determine the
true percentage of applicants we are able to accommodate.)

What becomes of students who cannot be accommodated in CSE? A third sheet shows this
information for the 159 students we were unable to accommodate during the Autumn Quarter
1999 admission cycle.



